NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
OF
REGULAR HUMAN SERVICES COMMISSION MEETING

The regular meeting of the Human Services Commission scheduled for 6 p.m.,
Tuesday, May 12, 2015, in the Library Community Meeting Room, 625 N. San
Vicente Bivd., West Hollywood, has been cancelled due to lack of a quorum.

The next regular meeting of the Human Services Commission will be held at 6
p.m., Tuesday, June 9, 2015, in the Library Community Meeting Room, 625 N.
San Vicente Blvd., West Hollywood.

Prbrete

Jeff Book
Staff Liaison

AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING
State of California )
County of Los Angeles )
City of West Hollywood )

I declare under penalty of perjury that | am employed by the City of West
Hollywood in the Office of the City Clerk and that | posted this notice on:

Date; ™ 5 2033

Signature: oy \3;-\4,.&;;{'\._,
Office of the City Clerk




